
WAC 246-895-030  Personnel.  (1) The personnel responsible for 
directing the manufacture and control of the drug shall be adequate in 
number and background of education, training, and experience, or com-
bination thereof, to assure that the drug has the safety, identity, 
strength, quality, and purity that it purports to possess. All person-
nel shall have capabilities commensurate with their assigned func-
tions, a thorough understanding of the manufacturing or control opera-
tions they perform, the necessary training or experience, and adequate 
information concerning the reason for application of pertinent provi-
sions of this part to their respective functions.

(2) Any person shown at any time (either by medical examination 
or supervisory observation) to have an apparent illness or open le-
sions that may adversely affect the safety or quality of drugs shall 
be excluded from direct contact with components, drug product contain-
ers, closures, in-process materials, and drug products until the con-
dition is corrected or determined by competent medical personnel not 
to jeopardize the safety or quality of drug products. All employees 
shall be instructed to report to supervisory personnel any conditions 
that may have such an adverse effect on drug products.
[Statutory Authority: RCW 18.64.005 and chapter 18.64A RCW. WSR 
91-18-057 (Order 191B), recodified as § 246-895-030, filed 8/30/91, 
effective 9/30/91. Statutory Authority: RCW 18.64.005. WSR 88-21-025 
(Order 220), § 360-46-030, filed 10/10/88; Order 133, § 360-46-030, 
filed 8/4/77.]
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